
From: GARY B KATZ
To: Denise Rosenquist
Subject: Traffic calming at Checker and Schaeffer Roads
Date: Friday, April 1, 2022 4:05:43 PM

I oppose any further measures to slow traffic down at this
intersection.  There's already stop signs in place, and it's not a
kid zone or any other particular safety hazard, compared to
anywhere else.  Speed bumps and traffic narrowing are just huge
pains in the neck, as anyone driving on Long Grove Rd. can
attest.  In fact, a T intersection is probably safer than a 4-way
stop.  The 30 MPH speed limit is also reasonable.  Anything less
would be ridiculous, given the road's location.
Sincerely,
Gary Katz
Long Grove
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